
  

 For more information,  please visit: https://www.roseauriver1w1p.org/  
or contact a Steering Team member: 
Tracy Halstensgard: Roseau River WD, rrwd@mncable.net, (218) 463-0313 
Torin McCormack: Roseau River WD, rrwd@mncable.net, (218) 463-0313 
Janine Lovold: Roseau SWCD, janine.lovold@roseau.mnswcd.org, (218) 463-1903 
Scott Johnson: Roseau SWCD, scott.johnson@roseau.mnswcd.org,   (218) 463-1903 

 

Roseau River One Watershed, One Plan      
Policy Committee Meeting 
Summary 
 

December 2022 
 
The draft Roseau River Comprehensive Watershed Management Plan has been completed and 
placed on fast track for final approval and adoption. On December 7, 2022, the Policy Committee 
approved the draft Plan submission to the State of Minnesota to begin the formal Plan review 
process. The draft Plan will be made available to the public for comment at the same time.  
 

 

 

Revised Timeline 

• Formal Review (60 Days): December 16 – February 14 
• Public Hearing: March 1 or 2 
• Submit Plan to BWSR: March 17 
• BWSR Northern Committee Meeting: April 5 
• BWSR Board Meeting: April 26 
• Submit BWSR Budget Request and Work Plan: by May 1 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

A link to the draft Plan will be available on the website 
https://www.roseauriver1w1p.org/ starting December 16. 
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